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Hanscom Family Housing Team 
Kelley Casey Community Director 
Meaghan Mannion Assistant Community Director 
Kelly Horan Leasing Agent 
Tony Wyman Bookkeeper 

 
Maintenance Team 

John Tew  Maintenance Director 
Alicia Ryan Maintenance Coordinator 

 
Phil Payne 
Doug Best 

Thomas Blasko 
George Pham 

Robert Sanders 
Ofelia Portillo 

Gloria Landaverde 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For the most up-to-date happenings, 

“Like” us on Facebook! 
www.Facebook.com/HanscomFamilyHousing 

 
 
 

Please Note! 
The phone number for renters’ insurance claims 

has changed. Please visit our property website for 
the updated brochure.  All coverages and other 
information remain the same.  As always, Hunt 
recommends that you consider purchasing an 

additional renters’ insurance policy to fully cover 
personal property and liability. 

 

 

Hanscom Family Housing 
Information 

 

Congratulations to our July Yard of 
the Month Winners! 

 

 

ARE YOU READY FOR THE SURVEY? 
 

We’re ramping up to survey season in early 
October.  Surveys will be delivered and 
completed electronically, so please be sure 
we have a valid, non-military email address.  
(The military servers frequently filter the 
survey attachment, so the best way to receive 
it is via a non-military email address.)  Each 
household will receive a single survey, so 
consider which email address you’d like to 
receive it and let the office know.  We value 
your input to help us focus our efforts on your 
areas of concern and to enhance processes 
and activities you enjoy. 
 

         
      

 
Back to School Safety 

Are you in a “back to school” state of mind?   Even if you don’t have kids in 
school, be extra cautious of back to school traffic.  Kids are not small adults 
and are less cautious and more impulsive, so give them plenty of room and 
proceed slowly around walkers and bike riders.  Be aware of kids who may 
dart across the street to catch the school bus or those crossing streets without 
paying attention to traffic. 
Exercise caution around school buses.  Stop when the lights are flashing and 
proceed slowly when it is safe to do so. Watch for stragglers. 

Ensure your child takes the same safe route to school every day and that you 
know who travels with him/her.  Remind them to pay attention to crossing 
guards and other adults directing traffic flow.   Walk with them occasionally.  
There’s nothing like the possibility of a “check ride” to keep everyone paying 
attention! 

 

YOU COULD WIN SIX MONTHS 
FREE RENT SIMPLY BY FILLING 

OUT THE ANNUAL SATISFACTION 
SURVEY! 

 

 

Community News 
 Back to school can be difficult – it’s hard to get back into a routine. Let us help! 
Wednesday 16 September, we’ll help you get through that mid-week slump with 
Breakfast on the Go at the Community Center intersection. We will be handing 
out bags to help you start your day with a quick breakfast. 

     

http://www.hanscomfamilyhousing.com/
http://www.huntsafetyzone.com/
http://www.facebook.com/HanscomFamilyHousing


 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  

  

SEPTEMBER 
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• Trivia Tuesday - Be the first resident to answer the 
FB Trivia Question correctly before 4:00 P.M. to win 
a prize.  *Facebook Contest, will be announced* 
 

• Safety Tip Thursday - Post a comment with a 
September Season Safety tip that is found on our 
Safety Zone Website and enter to win a prize. 
*Facebook Contest, will be announced* 
 

• Office Closed- Monday, 7 September. 
 
• Breakfast on the Go – 6:30-8:30 while supplies 

last. Drive by our delivery point in front of the 
Community Center! We’ll be handing out bags to 
help you start your day off with a quick breakfast! 
 

Calendar Events 
FSS Events 

• New Hampshire Motor Speedway – Sunday 27 August 
2015. Be a part of the NASCAR Sprint Cup Series event, 
Sylvania 300! Engage with the community before the big race 
with games and tailgating! Bus transportation provided. 

• Tavern Tailgate at Patriot Place & Patriots vs. New York 
Giant- Thursday 3 August 2015. FSS 18+ event. Join FSS for 
a pregame tailgating party and games at Patriot Place! Bus 
transportation provided. 
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Hunt Loyalty Program 
 

When moving from one Hunt property to another, your 
move could really pay off! Residents will receive a $200 

credit off their first month's rent for  signing a lease prior to 
relocating from their current Hunt home or a $100 credit at 
the new duty station if the lease is signed after departure 

from their current home. 
 


